
             May 2022 FAMILY PLACE SOUTH AND NORTH NEWSLETTER  

 

Dear Family Place Parents and Caregivers, 

Welcome to MAY 2022! 

We are excited to share with you that we are back to the regular “DROP-IN” policy with NO pre-registration required” for all Family 

Place activities at both North and South locations. Families can drop-in for the activities until the capacity is full. A FULL sign will be 

placed on the sandwich boards and/or on the outside of the doors of North and South when they have reached capacity for the day. 

MAXIMUM capacity for South is 15 people including caregivers and children. MAXIMUM capacity for North is 20 people including 

caregivers and children. To ensure more families have opportunities to participate in the activities, we will limit the weekly participation 

times for each family. Please see second page of newsletter or check the Family Place North and South calendars for more details. 

Thank you for your understanding.  

Thank you to those families who have completed the client surveys- your feedback matters to us! 

 

What’s New… 

❖ Family Place is back to offering a “Drop-In” program only, NO pre-registration is required. 

❖ Family Place North will be continuing to run Monday mornings for the month of May. 

❖ PLEASE NOTE: Now that we are back to drop-in if Family Place North or South must close due to unforeseen circumstances 

there will be a CANCELED sign posted on the outside of the door, we will send out a group email and post it on our Facebook 

page. Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. 

❖ Masks are NOT mandatory and OPTIONAL for all participants. 

 

Friendly Reminders: 

 

❖ Children and caregivers who are ill will not be able to attend the program. Please stay home if anyone is unwell. 

❖ Our curriculum is based off the interests of your children. If you noticed that your child is interested or curious about something, 

please let us know so we can try to incorporate it into our curriculum! 

❖ Stay connected with us via Facebook if you have not already done so at ‘Family Place North and South’: 

                 www.facebook.com/Family-Place-North-South-103970794609501  

http://www.facebook.com/Family-Place-North-South-103970794609501


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

Family Place South 

❖ Family Place South is now back to 

a Drop-In program. No registration 

required. It is a first come, first 

serve basis. 

 

❖ Families are welcome to drop-in 

three times per week. If we reach 

capacity, we will post a FULL sign 

on our door & on the Family Place 

South Board to notify you that we 

are full for the day. 
 

❖ Family Place South activities will 

invite a maximum of 15 people in 

total to participate. We thank you 

for your continued cooperation in 

keeping our program a healthy 

and safe environment for all. 

 

❖ Please notice that in the third 

week of May, Family Place South 

will ONLY be open in the morning 

on Wednesday, May 18th and 

Friday, May 20th.  

 

Address: 

5339 207 St, Langley City 
 

Email: Ms. Teresa at famplace@lcss.ca 

for inquiries. 

Phone: (604) 534.7921 ext.1504 

           

Family Place North 

❖ Family Place North is moving 

back to “Drop-In” activities with 

the maximum capacity of 20 

people in total. For everyone’s 

health and safety, we will put a 

FULL sign on the door once the 

capacity is reached. Thank you 

for understanding. 

 

❖ Each family is welcome to 

participate twice per week in 

activities to ensure that more 

families have opportunities. 

 

❖ Again, we are excited to invite 

families to join us on our extra 

day Monday mornings at Family 

Place North. Please come join 

us and have fun! 

 

❖ On May 17, Early Dental Varnish 

will visit Family Place North, 

children under 3 years old are 

eligible for free Dental Fluoride.  

 

Address: 20766 - 80th Ave.-

Willoughby Elementary School 

East Wing 

Email:  Ms. Hong at hwang@lcss.ca - 

for inquiries. Phone: 778 867 5422 

 

 

 

 

Connect with us:  

 

❖ Please feel free to contact our 

facilitators at any time if you 

would like to connect with us.  

❖ You can also reach our Program 

Manager, Shannon Carmichael at 

604.534.7921 ext. 1317 or the 

main office for further assistance. 

 

 

“Play is our brain’s 

favorite way of learning.”                                                                 

Diane Ackerman 

Sincerely, 

The Family Place North and South Team 

 

 

mailto:famplace@lcss.ca

